
In the 2025 legislative session, the 
Connecticut General Assembly made
a number of changes to the statutes that 
affect public education in Connecticut. Please 
join us via Zoom on August 11 from 2:00-3:30 PM 
for an overview of some of the more significant changes. 

Attorneys Dori Antonetti and Sarah Gleason from Shipman & 
Goodwin will review statutory changes impacting school and 
district operations, students, and employees.

This webinar is free of charge for all CAS members. Don't miss this
opportunity to get up to speed, ask questions, and engage with experts
and other administrators around timely and important legal issues.
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